
LIQUOR LICENSE TRANSFER APPLICATION 
Point Baker Trading Post, dba Point Baker Trading Post located
at Lot 40 Point Baker, Point Baker, Alaska is applying for transfer of
a Beverage Dispensary AS 04.09.200 liquor license and Package Store
License AS 04.11.150 to Point Baker Trading Post. Interested persons 
should submit written comment to their local governing body, the
applicant, and to the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board at 550 West 
7th Ave. Suite 1600 Anchorage AK 99501 or 
alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov.     
Published: June 12, 19, 26, July 3, and 10, 2025

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

SEAPA Annual Maintenance Shutdown 2025 
SEAPA has shut down their hydroelectric feed to Petersburg 

from June 10th  - 18th  for their annual maintenance.     
Please conserve energy, which helps out operators control 

the loads and minimizes the amount of diesel burned. When 
possible, run appliances during non-peak hours. Peak hours 
are from 7am - 10am and 5pm - 8pm.   

The less power all customers use, 
the less diesel fuel is needed to meet local power demands and 
the lower the fuel adjustment cost will be.  

PMPL thanks our customers for their understanding, support, and conservation efforts. 

If you have any questions, please call PMPL at 772-5433. 
Published: June 12, 2025


